
   

PASADENA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

 

YOU ARE INVITED! 
 

PUSD will host a Community Discussion regarding the 
Proposed Use of the Burbank Campus which will close 
June 30, 2011 and would like you to attend. 

 

Date:        Monday, June 27, 2011 

Time:       7:00 - 9:00 p.m. 

Location:    Burbank Elementary School Auditorium 
 2046 N. Allen Avenue 
 Altadena, CA 91001 

 

 

We hope to see you there! 
 

 

 

For more information, contact the PUSD Office of Communications & Community Engagement at (626) 
396-3606 or email us at communications@pusd.us.  


